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Co-Chairs Gorsek & McLain - 

 

The Oregon Airport Management Association supports HB 2269.  We support the 

agency's efforts to move their fee authority to rulemaking. 

 

The members of OAMA have good rapport with the agency and Aviation Board and 

are comfortable with the public process and stakeholder input that fee-setting would 

entail.  We also believe that the agency, the industry and stakeholders would benefit 

with more agency flexibility to set fees to meet needs in real time. 

 

OAMA is supportive of HB 2269. 


